ﬁ Outlook

FW: PL - DM - Substitute Consent ABP-322189 - 25 J.J. Flood

From communications <communications@pleanala.ie>
Date Mon 21/07/2025 2:01 PM
To Appeals2 <appeals@pleanala.ie>

From: Triona Keating <TKeating@meathcoco.ie>

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 1:57 PM

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: John McGearty <John.McGearty@meathcoco.ie>; Chris Rourke <chris.rourke@meathcoco.ie>
Subject: PL - DM - Substitute Consent ABP-322189 - 25 J.J. Flood

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care
when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Please note, Meath County Council have no comment to make on the above-mentioned Substitute Consent.
Kind regards

Triona

Triona Keating, Senior Staff Officer, Meath County Council, Planning Department,

Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, Co. Meath, C15 Y291
T: 046 9097500 | E: planning@meathcoco.ie | Web: http://www.meath.ie

. - . comhairle chontae na mi
meath county council

MakeltMeath.com

#MakeltMeath
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Email Disclaimer: http://www.meath.ie/EmailDisclaimer/
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Meath County Council’s new corporate headquarters are:
Buvinda House,

Dublin Road,

Navan,

Co. Meath, C15 Y291



